
 

Mirage Heights 

Crime Alert! 

Last night someone attempted to 

break into a homeowner’s truck, breaking the  

door handle. 
 

Please remember to keep anything of value 

out of vehicles or out of view.  Please remember to 

remove garage door openers, and even old mail that  

can contain personal information.   
 

Remember… the best defense against crime is 

neighbors watching out for each other! 

 

Thank you! 

 


